
Dear Valued Gym Patrons, 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Gym Name], the health and safety of our members is 

our top priority. In light of recent events, we have implemented several enhanced hygiene 

measures to ensure a safe and clean environment for your workouts. 

Our New Hygiene Measures Include: 

• Increased frequency of cleaning and disinfecting of gym equipment, locker rooms, and 

high-touch surfaces. 

• Installation of hand sanitizing stations throughout the facility. 

• Encouraging members to wipe down equipment before and after use with provided 

sanitizing wipes. 

• Regular temperature checks for staff and members upon entry. 

• Mandatory use of masks in all common areas. 

We kindly ask for your cooperation in adhering to these measures as we work together to create 

a safe exercise environment. Thank you for being a valued member of our community. 

Stay healthy and active, 

The [Gym Name] Team 


